


------------- FISCAL YEAR 2025 BUDGET 

DISTINGUISHED BUDGET PRESENTATION AWARD WINNER 

The Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada (GFOA) presented an award of 
Distinguished Budget Presentation to the City of Houston for its annual budget presentation for the fiscal year 
beginning July 1, 2023. 

In order to receive this award, a governmental unit must publish a budget document that meets program criteria 
as a policy document, an operations guide, a financial plan and a communication device. 

The award is valid for a period of one year only. We believe our current budget continues to conform to program 
requirements, and we are submitting it to the GFOA to determine its eligibility for another award. 

Current and former employees of the Finance Department who contributed to the development of the FY2024 
and FY2025 Annual Budgets are listed below: 

Eva Barrios 

Nikki' Clayton 

Christopher Gonzales 

Marnita Holligan 

William Jones 

Paula Lichanpanit 

Victor Mejia 

Korey Ray  

Linda Shelton

Alma Tamborello  

Fan Zhi 

Sana Ali 

Valerie Berry 

Gregory Cunningham 

Datia Gowdy 

Daniel Hope 

Julianne Lacsina 

Albert Lopez 

Elvira Ontiveros

Crystal Rivera

Elizabeth Sosa

Maribel Torres 

Julia Zhou 

Kyria Askew 

William Bryant 

Melissa Dubowski 

Fahad Guizar 

Nikki Huang 

Helen Lee 

Levi McGuire 

Alfonso Pena  

Thy Ruiz  

LaToya Stephenson 

Franisha Wells  

Printing Staff 

Bayside Printing Company, Inc 

Special Thanks 

Patrick Jankowski Greater Houston Partnership 
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